
Carriage	Crest	PTSA	General	Meeting	Minutes	
Thursday,	February	1,	2018	-	7:00pm–7:35pm	

Carriage	Crest	Elementary	School	
	
Executive	Board	Attendees:	Amanda	Krohn,	Lisa	Steichen,	Danielle	Price	
	
Call	to	Order	
	
Meeting	Minutes	

• Motion	#1:	A	motion	was	presented	to	approve	the	meeting	minutes	from	the	Carriage	
Crest	PTSA	General	Meeting	on	January	4,	2018.	Motion	received	a	second	and	
approval.	

	
Treasurer’s	Report	

• The	treasurer	reviewed	the	budget	report	
o Since	the	meeting	was	on	February	1st,	not	all	of	the	statements	for	January	

have	been	received,	so	the	numbers	will	probably	change.	
§ Income:	$529.64	
§ Expenses:	$1,930.68	
§ Total	in	accounts:	$55,230.68	

	
Update	on	Assemblies/S.T.E.A.M.	Night	

• Power	of	One	Anti-Bullying	Assemblies	
o Theses	went	really	well	

• Planning	is	underway	for	S.T.E.A.M.	Night	and	a	Science	Assembly	
• Looking	into	having	Blitz	(Seahawk	Mascot)	come	to	one	if	the	PBS	assemblies	

	
Membership	

• 237	members	with	3-4	remaining	teachers	who	haven’t	sign	up	
• Nancy	is	continuing	to	attend	the	Kent	Area	Council	meetings	

	
After	School	Activities	

• LeGo	Robotics	for	4th–6th	grade	students	is	underway	
• LeGo	Robotics	for	K–3rd	grade	students	will	be	in	April	and	May	
• School	Play	practices	will	be	in	March	and	April	
• There	will	also	be	Sewing	Classes	for	K–2nd	grade	and	3rd–6th	grade	students	

	
Book	Fair	

• The	Book	Fair	is	February	12th–16th	
• Sign	up	for	Book	Fair	volunteers	is	on	the	Carriage	Crest	PTSA	Web	site	

(http://carriagecrestptsa.org)	
• There	will	be	another	Book	Fair	in	June	(same	week	as	Family	Fun	Night)	



• There	will	be	a	reading	challenge	worksheet	that	will	go	home	during	the	February	
Winter	Break	

	
Spiritwear	

• Spiritwear	flyers	were	sent	home	in	Thursday	folders	on	February	1st	
• There	will	be	no	profit	for	the	PTSA	in	order	to	keep	prices	low	
• No	inventory	will	be	purchased	
• This	will	be	the	only	option	for	this	year	

	
Updates	From	Mr.	Gallagher	

• Parent/Teacher	conferences	will	be	on	February	12th,	13th,	and	14th	
• Special	thank	you	to	Holly	Jensen	for	helping	out	with	the	assemblies!		
• The	King	County	Department	of	Development	and	Environmental	Review	is	currently	

reviewing	a	proposal	for	a	multi-family	project	located	at	the	northwest	corner	of	140th	
Ave	SE	and	SE	180th	St.		

o There	will	be	a	meeting	at	6:30pm	on	February	8th	at	Carriage	Crest	Elementary	
School.	

• Backups	and	illegal	perking	in	handicapped	spots	in	the	parking	lot	during	dismissal	
continues	to	be	a	problem	

o Another	reminder	will	be	sent	to	parents	on	pickup	times		
o People	illegally	parking	in	handicapped	spots	will	be	towed	
o Looking	into	putting	out	a	sign	to	see	if	that	might	help	the	situation	

	
Call	for	PTSA	Board	Members	

• Looking	for	people	to	fill	positions	on	the	PTSA	Board.	Contact	Amanda	Krohn	if	you	
have	any	questions	about	any	of	the	positions.	

	
ACTION	ITEMS	

• We	encourage	everyone	to	vote	on	February	13th.	
	

Upcoming	Events	
	
Thursday,	March	1st,	7:00pm–8:00pm:	Carriage	Crest	General	PTSA	Meeting	


